

City of Niagara Falls, New York

P.O. Box 69, Niagara Falls, NY 14302-0069

OFFICES OF PLANNING & ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES

September 21, 2017

Tony Palmer
Willie Dunn
Robert Kazeangin
Charles MacDougall
Michael Murphy
Timothy Polka
Earl Smeal
Joyce Williams
Rick Smith

Re: SEPTEMBER 27, 2017 PLANNING BOARD MEETING

Dear Planning Board Member,

The Planning Board meeting scheduled for SEPTEMBER 27, 2017 is hereby cancelled due to the lack of agenda items.

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 25TH, 2017, at 6:00 PM in Council Chambers at City Hall.

If you have any questions, please call the Planning Office at (716) 286-4470.

Sincerely,

James Bragg Planner II/HPS